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Partners in Campus Business Operations
Staples:  Toner Auto-Sub Program

 
Sent on Behalf of:  Procurement Operations
 
Please see the following message from the Chancellor’s Office regarding the toner auto-sub
program from Staples. This program takes effect immediately. If you are not interested in the
auto-sub program, please purchase toner through IRG Store (available through Campus
Marketplace) or contact Procurement for other options. We encourage purchasing through IRG
Store as an alternative because it is a Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise (DVBE).
 

Chancellor’s Office Message:

In an effort to continue with our sustainability goals, the Office Supplies Committee has
reviewed and approved the toner auto-sub program from Staples.  Staples did a deep
dive comparing Tru Red with OEM toners. They were able to cross reference ALL of
CSU’s OEM toner to the Tru Red brand.  By implementing the Auto-Sub program, CSU
can save $198,000 annually on like for like toner and up to $230,000 if we purchase
High Yield toner, where applicable.
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this sustainability effort. 

 
Procurement Operations
California State University San Marcos
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